
             

 

Dear Yurt Rental Groups, 

Thank you for choosing to bring your organization to the Chilo Lock 34 Park yurts. In doing so, you are 

supporting your local park district and their work throughout Clermont County. 

Chilo Lock 34 Park has a variety of free activities available for your visit. They include a museum, a 

playground and a nature preserve with over a mile of hiking trails. We welcome you to enjoy these 

features during your visit. 

As visitors and supporters of the parks, we would like to ask for your help during your visit. Please 

review rental and park rules with your group before your visit begins. Please note these particular areas 

that may require extra diligence. 

 Children MUST be accompanied and supervised by adults while touring the Chilo 

Lock 34 Visitor Center and Museum. 

 Crooked Run State Nature Preserve is for foot traffic only. Nothing should be removed 

including sticks, rocks, berries, live animals, etc. 

 Please use extra caution near the boat docks and boat ramp. The Ohio River currents 

can be dangerous. People launching boats are concentrating on their boats- NOT YOU! 

If you are planning to request a Naturalist program for your group, it must be scheduled at least 60 days 

in advance as open spots fill quickly, especially during spring and fall.   We are, unfortunately, unable to 

arrange programs scheduled last minute. 

Before your program’s scheduled start time, we request you organize your group and have them ready 

at the pre-designated meeting time and location. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and enjoy your time at the park! 

The Clermont County Park District Naturalist Department 

 

 

 

 

 


